







## November 2018 Bulletin

## Alexa: I Come from a Running Family

Alexa, a freshman at Harbor Teacher Prep, is training for her second marathon with Students Run LA. She is proud that her SRLA family includes her father (a SRLA Leader at Carson High School) and her sister. In her blog, she shares how running has positively impacted her academics and why she is looking forward to running another marathon. Read her blog here.



Amidst this challenging time for our Los Angeles community, we invite you to participate in something positive - join the Global Day of Giving with a <u>donation</u> to Students Run LA and make an impact your local community.



## SRLA Race Season

Due to poor air quality, the SRLA Lake Balboa 15K, scheduled for November 11, was cancelled. We are unable to reschedule the event because of the timing in the season, but look forward to running together at the Holiday Half Marathon on December 9.

To sign up for the next SRLA hosted race, the SRLA 18-mile Friendship Run on February 24, click <u>here</u>.



Students Run LA 5252 Crebs Avenue, Tarzana, CA, 91356 (818) 654-3360